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Creativity  Collaboration  Respect  Pride  Independence

Northumberland Heath Primary

@NHP_WAT

Theo, Elliott, Qawiyya, Bobby, Ilesabeta, Nathan,
Penny, Sidney, Mabinty, Riley & Ruby 

Please remember school closes
for summer at 3.15pm on Friday

21st July. 
We reopen on Thursday 7th

September.

Dear Parents and Carers,



Although it has been a short week for our children at NHP, there still have been some exciting
moments! 



This week, our Year 6 children visited their new secondary school.  They came back with lots of
stories and some children realising the difference between primary and secondary school.        

 I am sure they will be just fine once they start in September. 



On Thursday, our children from reception to Year 5, had a chance to meet their new teacher in
their new classroom.  The school was settled and calm and the children came out of their

session excited for the year ahead.  We are all excited for the new year ahead as we set new
expectations and focus on continuing the journey of improvement at NHP.  



We all hope you have a lovely weekend and look forward to seeing you all on Monday. 



Ms D Indresano and the NHP Team

http://www.woodlandacademytrust.co.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/people/Northumberland-Heath-Primary-School/100064112914543/
https://twitter.com/NHP_WAT
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JOIN US!!JOIN US!! Year 6 are being introduced to the world of business by taking
part in young enterprise. There will be a small number of stalls
after school on Wednesday 12th July 3.15-4pm organised by

Year 6. Please come along!
If you can, please bring change as we will be unable to take

cards or big notes.  Donations of items are also still welcome,
Thank you. 

Year 5 have used place value charts to help support us
with converting between metres and millimetres, litres

and millilitres. 



Year 6 have been using manipulatives to help them
understand concepts in a hands-on format. These

resources are able to support students' learning by
allowing them to move from concrete experiences to
abstract reasoning and develop their mathematical

thinking. 



In Year 4, we were writing balanced arguments about
there should be a limit to the number of fish fishermen

are allowed to catch.  We used talk tins to record our
ideas for each section of the argument and were able to

communicate our ideas in a clear and concise way.

In year 3, we have been using a mythical tale called
‘The Stone Trolls.’ The children have used the

model text to write their own warning tales and
have created some fantastic writing.

In year 1, children have been completing 'Dough
Disco' to support with fine motor skills. They have

been completing hand exercises to support the
development of the muscles in their hands. This
has helped children to develop their writing and

has also been a fun activity for the children to
enjoy! 

Year 2 have been using Manipulatives in
Maths to Partition numbers in different

ways using Dienes and ones.

JOIN US!!JOIN US!!

http://www.woodlandacademytrust.co.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/people/Northumberland-Heath-Primary-School/100064112914543/
https://twitter.com/NHP_WAT
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20th July 9.30-10.30AM

14th July
at School

4.30-6.30PM



Stay & Read : 12th July 
Aspen & Pine

12th July after
school on the

field.

Livvy
Oliver
Shaun
Teddie

Annelone
Jessie
Yaya

Tommy
Hope
Skye

Sienna
Lennie
Leon

http://www.woodlandacademytrust.co.uk/

